
 

 

CATERING SERVICE  

FOR ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS 

 

Laval, July 2023 

 

Midibouffe is proud to be your caterer of choice for the 2023-2024 school year!  Since 1993, 

Midibouffe has been preparing lunches for young students across Laval and the North Shore.    

Along with our dedicated staff, we strive to provide fresh meals, quality service and ordering 

flexibility in order to best serve the students, parents and schools. 

 

 

ORDER ANYTIME!      

 

WWW.MIDIBOUFFE.COM 

 

Midibouffe offers a service which is adapted to today’s busy and changing  

lifestyle.  Parents can order online until 8:00 every morning for delivery the  

same day.  Parents can also cancel the meal up until 8:00 am in case the child 

will be absent that day.  All orders and cancellations are done through the  

website by the parents.  The process is quick and simple and ensures that our  

production is updated with the latest numbers. 

 

The flexibility of ordering until 8:00 am daily is greatly appreciated by the parents and schools. 

More than half of the daily orders are recorded between 7:00 and 8:00 am each day! 

 

Our website is user friendly and completely secure.  Parents can purchase meals individually or 

purchase credits which can be used against meal purchases.  Both of these can be purchased online 

using a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WWW.MIDIBOUFFE.COM 
2785 Boul. Des Oiseaux, 

Sainte-Rose, Laval 

H7L 4S9 

450-937-4046 

midibouffe@hotmail.com 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

PERSONALIZED SERVICE 

 

Midibouffe provides a personalized service which includes:  

 

• A personalized label on every meal with the child’s 
name, group number, meal description and list of 

allergies 

 

      Midibouffe can also work with the school to provide   

 

• Meals for special events 

• Periodic deliveries of snacks 
 

 

 

Variety and well-balanced meals 

 

Every day, we offer 4 meal choices including 2 hot meals, 1 cold  

meal and 1 vegetarian option.   

 

Our meals promote whole grains, fruits and vegetables, and are low  

in fat and sodium.  All meals are prepared in our nut-free facility  

the same day by our dedicated staff, many of whom have been  

members of our team for over 10 years.  Our commitment to the 

children, the parents and the schools is our driving force  

in everything we do! 

 

 

 

     

 

 

The Midibouffe team is pleased to be a part of your 

2023-2024 school year! 
 

 

 


